
Questions and/or Concerns About FUMC Ardmore’s 

Discernment Process and Future of My Church 
 

The Lay Leadership Team and Pastors would like to give our congregation every opportunity to 

pose your questions or concerns regarding the season we find ourselves in when it comes to 

the United Methodist Church. We are fervently seeking God’s guidance for His will for the First 

United Methodist Church of Ardmore. We will seek the support of our congregation and are 

taking the steps necessary to provide information and resources so everyone has an 

opportunity to form an educated conclusion of where they would like our church to be in the 

future.  

We want to hear everyone's heart on this matter. Anyone wanting to ask questions or express 

concerns, regardless the subject matter, to the Lay Leadership Team, please fill out this form 

and return it to the Welcome Center by June 8. You may also email them to 

holly@fumcardmore.com . Questions submitted will be answered at the two (2) in-person 

Town Hall meetings scheduled for June 12 (2:00-4:00 PM) and June 14 (6:00-8:00 PM). Both 

meetings will be held in the CMC. 

Thank you for partnering with us during this process. God bless you. 
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